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Senator Payne asked: 

 

In relation to the Prime Minister's Council on Homelessness website, can you please indicate 

why no reports have been made since June 2011; whether, if reports have been made but have 

not been made public, they can now be provided to the committee; and, if reports have not 

been made, why they have not been made? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

No reports have been made since June 2011 as the Prime Minister's Council on Homelessness 

(the Council) made a decision to move to the production of an end of term report. 

 

The Council publish a communiqué on the key themes and outcomes of each meeting, 

available at www.fahcsia.gov.au. 

 

The Council also sends correspondence to the Prime Minister after each meeting. The 

Department would need to seek the views of the Council to release these letters. 
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